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Dear Colleagues, 

  

We would like to inform you that the deadline for abstract submission for the 3rd 

International Symposium for Agriculture and Food – ISAF 2017, is extended.  

The deadline is now 8th of May 2017! 
 

We express our gratitude to all who have submitted their Abstracts for the 3rd 

International Symposium for Agriculture and Food – ISAF 2017. However, due to the 

increased interest for participation in the Symposium and the large number of 

individual requests for an extension to the date of submission of abstracts, the ISAF 

2017 Programme and Organising Committees have agreed to extend the submission 

deadline to 8th of May 2017. You have now 4 more weeks to complete and submit 

your abstracts. 
 

Please do follow the guidelines provided with the ISAF 2017 First Announcement, 

available at the ISAF 2017 Website (http://www.fznh.ukim.edu.mk/isaf2017/).  

Abstracts must be submitted using the online process, so allow yourself a few 

minutes to register initially as an author, and then submit your abstract following the 

registration link ConfTool Pro Registration.  
 

The 3rd International Symposium for Agriculture and Food – ISAF 2017 is 

organized by the Faculty of Agricultural Sciences and Food – Skopje, for the occasion 

of its 70 years anniversary. The Symposium will be held during the period 

from 18th to 20th of October 2017, in Ohrid, Republic of Macedonia. 
 

The ISAF 2017 participants are advised to book their accommodation in the hotels 

listed on ISAF 2017 web site, as those are hotels in a walking distance from the 

Symposium venue, offering a special (discount) full board price rates only for the 

participants. All details will be available at the ISAF 2017 web site and with the ISAF 

2017 Second Announcement. 

Should you need any additional information, do not hesitate to contact us. 

We are looking forward to your participation and to welcome you to Ohrid! 

 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Dragi Dimitrievski, 

President of Organizing Committee of ISAF 2017 
 

NOTE: Please excuse for multiple copies of this invitation, if any, and to opt out of our mailing list, please send a blank 

reply with the subject ‘UNSUBSCRIBE’ 

http://www.fznh.ukim.edu.mk/isaf2017/
https://www.conftool.pro/isaf2017/

